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Statement by the Delegation of Uzbekistan
Mr. President,

We warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of Lao led by _________  and thank for the presentation of the national report.
The report is undoubtedly the result of great work and shows serious approach and attention of Lao Government to the UPR mechanism.

We commend the progress made by Laos in protection and promotion of human rights since the first review. In particular, we welcome the implementation of the General Plan to strengthen the rule of law, constitutional and legal reforms being carried out in its framework, cooperation of Laos with human rights bodies of the United Nations, as well as the ratification of the Convention against Torture.

Our delegation makes the following recommendations:

1. Continue efforts to improve standards of living, ensure broad access to quality education and health services;

2. Further promote human rights culture in the country.

Thank you for attention .

